
Calling all 5 year olds!

Kindergarten Orientation  
at Burnt Mills Elementary @ Fairland 

Center
Welcome to Burnt Mills Elementary!

On Wednesday, June 22  and Thursday, June 23, 2022, Burnt Mills Elementary 
will hold Kindergarten Orientation for all children who turn 5 years old by 
September 1, 2022. 

Appointments are available from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  Appointments last 
roughly 30  minutes for each student. 

During Kindergarten Orientation, parents will have an opportunity to meet our 
staff and to complete the mandatory registration paperwork. Most importantly, 
incoming kindergarten students will have a fun introduction to the classroom 
and teachers in a small group setting.  

Parents of children who turn 5 years old between September 2, 2022 and 
October 15, 2022 may be eligible for Early Entrance to Kindergarten (EEK). 
Students who turn 5 years old after October 15 are not eligible for EEK.  

To register for Kindergarten Orientation, please use THIS FORM. 

If you have any questions, please call Shirline Juggins at Burnt Mills ES at 
240-740-7320 or Shirline_O_Juggins@mcpsmd.org. 

https://forms.gle/tpSo6a82uBrPjBs6A

